
Attention: Development Officer for 128A Elanora Rd Elanora Hts

Dear Sir/Madam

I wish to make a submission concerning the above DA 2020/0057. I am not able to do this in the normal way 
because I was not made aware of the plans. I live opposite the property and have always received notifications 
regarding this property in the past. The property owner put up the yellow notification sign at the front of the 
property only last week despite the submission close date being 25 February 2020. Is there a legal requirement 
for the owner to put up the notice in time to give a response?

I would like to object to the building exceeding the council’s height limit which will impact my views as I look 
over this property. I ask that the owner makes amendments to conform with council’s own regulations.

Please keep me informed regarding any submissions for 28A 28B or 28C Elanora Rd Elanora Hts.

Yours faithfully

Johanna Foster
73 Elanora Rd (opposite 128 Elanora Rd)
Elanora Hts

Sent: 2/03/2020 4:30:32 PM
Subject: DA 2020/0057 Complaint regarding notification 


